
 
Long Lane C.E. Primary School 

Marston Montgomery Primary School  

 
March 2018 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
We have planned our second joint event for to take place on Thursday 22nd March at Long Lane 
Primary School.  Our aim for this day is to continue to develop the friendships the children made 
at our first event in January. 
 
Ashbourne Clay Rooms will be leading our sessions in the morning.  The children will all make a 
clay figure which will be displayed during Ashbourne Festival in the Summer. 
 
As it is a normal school day we would be requesting parents to transport their child(ren) to the 
host school, in this case Long Lane, for an 8.45 / 8.55am start.  We know this might not be 
possible for some parents but if you are able to arrange sharing lifts that would be great.  If you 
are unable to arrange transport, please speak to a member of staff.  This would greatly help the 
budget.  In this instance the school will provide the transport back to Marston at the end of the 
day. 
 
On this day we will return the children to Marston by coach in time for the end of the day.   
 
The Clay Rooms do not charge for their activity so we do not need to ask for a voluntary 
contribution for this day. 
 
Please complete and return the slip below with your contribution by Monday 12th March. 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
Teresa Bosley 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Child(ren)s names: _______________________________________________________ 
 
Please complete the appropriate option: 
I can transport my child to Long Lane on 22nd March  
 
I am unable to transport my child to Long Lane on 22nd March,  but  
 
have arranged for ______________________________ to transport them for me. 
 
I am unable to arrange transport for my child 
 
 
 
Signed: ___________________________________ Date: _______________ 

 
 


